
 
 

April 28, 2022 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Distinguished Theologian Expresses Support to Prison 

Students 
 
Tucson, AZ: A Christian college that ministers to prisoners is 
pleased to announce that noted theologian Wayne Grudem has 
written a personalized message to its students. The school, which 
uses Grudem's book, Bible Doctrine, for its Systematic Theology 
course, is honored to receive support from such a distinguished 
scholar. 

 
"We couldn't be happier about Dr. Grudem's support," said David 
Johnson, Chairman of the Board for Genesis. "It's refreshing to 
know that top leaders today are concerned for those in prison and 
want to see lives changed through the power of the gospel." 

 
Grudem, who is Professor of Theology and Biblical Studies at 
Phoenix Seminary, has contributed countless journal articles and 
scholarly books to the field of Biblical Theology. He is also the 
General Editor of the best-selling ESV Study Bible. 

 
In Grudem's note to students, he says that he is glad to hear they 
are studying his book. Then he states, "But far more important than 
my book is the Bible itself, which is the most valuable item in the 
world (for without it how would we know God and come into a 
personal relationship with him?)." 

 
Grudem also encourages prisoners to develop their spiritual 
growth. He writes, "I hope you have by now developed a lifelong 



 
 

habit of personal Bible reading and prayer each day. Maintaining a 
personal relationship with God is the most important thing you can 
do if you want to preserve God's blessing on your future ministry." 

 
Genesis College and Seminary offers distance learning courses to 
inmates at no cost. The college is a 501(c)3 formed in 2018 by an 
interdenominational team of pastors, teachers, professors, 
administrators, and inmates. 

 
For more information about the school, visit 
www.GenesisCollegeandSeminary.com. 

http://www.genesiscollegeandseminary.com/

